

E-News from the Town of Perdido Beach, Perdido Beach, AL July 2018

TOWN OF PERDIDO BEACH 9212 County Rd 97 Perdido Beach, Al. 36530

New Town Hall Business Hours: Monday through Thursday 8:30 am – 4:30 pm Closed Friday (Summer Only)

Meetings and Events for July 2018

(dates and times may change)

View the Town Calendar **HERE**

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	
1	<u> </u>	<u>2</u>	<u>3</u>	<u>4</u>
	Coffee with the Mayor8:00 am		Holiday – Independance Day	Public Works Committ
8	3	9	<u>10</u>	<u>11</u>
	Coffee with the Mayor8:00 am	Budget and Finance 4:30 pm	Pln Commission Meeting6:30 pm	Council Workshop 6:3
<u>15</u>	5	<u>16</u>	<u>17</u>	<u>18</u>
	Coffee with the Mayor8:00 am			
22	2	<u>23</u>	<u>24</u>	<u>25</u>
	Coffee with the Mayor8:00 am		Communications Committee Meeting 9:00 am	Building and Grounds9
	Beautification Committee 10:00 am			Safety Committee Mee
29)	<u>30</u>	<u>31</u>	
	Coffee with the Mayor8:00 am			

Council Meeting News:

Workshop meetings of the council shall convene at **6:30 pm** and be held on the **second Thursday of each month** unless prescheduled and announced otherwise. Regular meetings of the council shall be held on the **second Thursday of each month**, **immediately following the workshop meeting**, unless prescheduled and announced otherwise.

The Town of Perdido Beach Community Center



was dedicated on Saturday, June 23rd. Interior photos of the community center will be posted on the website in the next week or so.

Town of Perdido Beach Committee Reports for June 2018

Ad Hoc (2) - Alabama Bicentennial Celebration

The Ad Hoc 2 committee met on June 4^{th} and discussed plans for time capsule, plans for Community Center Grand Opening,

need for chairs and tables, guest speaker and tentative opening for Jun 16 at 3:30pm

Beautification

No Meeting

Budget and Finance

The Committee met June 4,2018 and is continuing to review various financial reports to ensure expenditures are in line with the budget. Income and expenses seem to be in line for the month of May. The preliminary work on next year's budget has begun and should be complete for Council review in September.

Building and Grounds

The grand opening of the community center was held on June 23rd at 3pm.

The land on State St. mowing was given to One Man and a Tractor as he has the contract with the town to mow the town hall and best price for bush hog mowing.

Our next meeting will be June 28th at 9am.

Communication

No Meeting

Public Safety

No Meeting

Public Works

From Today:

A reminder never hurts, so here are five major red flags that could indicate a hacker is trying to steal your information:

The email address is misspelled. The email appears to be from Bank of America but the email address reads "bnk" instead of "bank." That probably means it's not from an official company account.

Bad formatting in the body of an email. If the text of the email contains broken or incomplete formatting, such as a blank line in the middle of a sentence or strange spacing, it may be a fake.

Links or attachments asking for updated personal information. Be wary of clicking on any attachments or links in these types of emails, which may contain viruses and malware. Instead, if you do business with this company, you may want to pick up the phone and call them. Be especially aware of links that look legitimate, the actual link may be hidden and might take you to a site that loads your device with a viruses or malware. The link that reads: "Bank of America" may actually link to a scam site in Russia.

Beware of deals. If the email congratulates you on earning a cash rewards bonus or indicates you have been selected for some type of unbelievable deal, it's most likely a phishing scam seeking your account information or enticing you to click on a link.

Grammatical errors in the email. Small mistakes, like apostrophes in the wrong place or misspelled words in the text of the email are subtle indications of a scam.

Do you have something that you would like included in the next ENews?

Send your comments to the Town Clerk BEFORE the 20th of each month.

Mark your comments: For ENews

ENews

This ENews mailing is intended for Perdido Beach residents and/or property owners. ENews will also be posted on our website.

Future U.S. Postal mailings may be discontinued.

Encourage your Perdido Beach friends and neighbors to sign up for ENews!

For more information or to make comments, contact:

Town of Perdido Beach Attn: Lynn Thompson, Town Clerk 9212 CO RD 97 Perdido Beach, AL 36530 (251) 962-2200 clerk@townofperdidobeach.org